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GROWTH!
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As we jump into the new year we are also jumping
into an new partnership with Clear Creek ISD

schools. We will be serving four “pilot schools”
within CCISD after the first of the year. We are

also in the process of onboarding new Optometry
practices to serve the kids in these schools! 

Thank you to the teams at both of these practices
who have committed to serving kids by providing

eye exams and glasses!
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We are excited to announce that we have served

four children since the middle of October! We have

also awarded another four scholarship certificates

that will be redeemed within the next several weeks. 

During the holiday season we are reminded of how

thankful we are for the support of our team of

nurses, doctors, staff members and administration

that care for students well!

Scholarship Program
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Board of Directors Leadership Team

Getting involved!

The waiting period is over. We have

received our non-profit 501(3)(c) status

and will hit the ground running in 2025!  
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Pray for clarity as we plan for the
growth that we hope to experience in
the coming year.
Continue to pray for the kiddos who
will receive services and for the
providers who will be serving them.
Pray for all of our interactions, that
we will be a conduit of love,
generosity, and FULL OF LIGHT.

email us: info@twenty20ministries.org

Board Update
The next meeting of the board will be on

January 7th, 2025, where we will look at the

planning calendar and budget proposal for the

coming year. 

It’s going to be a BIG YEAR for T20M!

Prayer requests

Rev. Howard Huhn, Senior Pastor, Resurrection Methodist Church

Stacey White, Accountant, Baker Hughes -retired-

Debbie Woodson, School Counselor, Friendswood ISD -retired-

Dr. Reagan Ratcliff, OD, Founder & Executive Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Marcy Bunce, Associate Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Myra Brandenburg, Non-profit consultant
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We now have three important ways for you to get
involved:

 PRAY! (see list to the right) 1.
 DONATE--Our new donation link can be
accessed by scanning the QR code below. It’s
BRAND NEW and we are excited to use it!

2.

 PARTNER--As always we are looking for people
who would like to partner with our ministry. If
you or someone you know would like to connect
with us, please email us at
info@twenty20ministries.org.

3.


